
February 13, 2023

Memorandum of Support for Right to Repair Legislation, SF 1598:

My name is Steve Studley and I am the CEO for Trident Computer Resources, Inc. Our company

provides maintenance services for enterprise level computers and storage devices worldwide with

headquarters in Eatontown, New Jersey and twelve offices throughout the USA. In order to perform our

work, we need to be able to OEM certified spare parts and repair manuals which are increasingly

difficult to access and restricted by the OEM.

Right to Repair legislation would make our work more accessible, and user friendly thereby improving

our ability to support our customers. Our clients, who own their hardware, should have the ability to

select whomever they choose to maintain the systems to best support their needs.

We urge you to pass enabling legislation as soon as possible in 2023.

Sincerely,

TRIDENT COMPUTER RESOURCES, INC.

Steve Studley

CEO

TRIDENT COMPUTER RESOURCES, INC. 151
Industrial Way East, Eatontown, New Jersey, USA 07724

Telephone: 732-544-9333


